
New Life Fellowship
Leadership Team Minutes

November 8, 2023 
Attendance 
- Amanda and Gene Currier, Ted McVey, Barry Kennedy, and Kim and Casey Goodson in attendance. 

Opening 
- The minutes from the last meeting were read and approved. 

Financial 
- Kim presented this last two months' finance report. 
- The anniversary fund has been closed out. 
- The finance report was approved by the team. 

Missions 
- Our regular giving will be: 

• $75 to Christian Aragon from Cru 
• $100 to the Free Store 
• $100 to the Belen food pantry 
• $75 to UNM Cru 
• $100 to CareNet 
• $75 to Young at Heart choir 

- The team discussed the need for supporting homeless people in Belen. 
- The team voted to give $600 to the McKinney-Vento program at Belen Consolidated Schools. 
- The team voted to put $169 in the benevolence fund. 
- Kim will purchase five $10 Love’s gift cards for transient use. 

New business 
- Reconstruction of the courtyard is complete.  The latest invoices were submitted to the trucking 

insurance company.  The wall will be painted. Seating and planting urns will purchased. 
- The team discussed plans for Christmas Eve.  We will have an evening service on December 24th. 
- The church-wide Thanksgiving meal is next Wednesday.  The Christmas party will be December 

15. There will be a talent show before the Christmas party. 
- Nancy and Barry have resigned from the leadership team. 
- Ted will be leaving next year. 
- The team discussed the need for adding people to the church leadership team.  
- The team voted to give Christmas bonuses: 

• $500 for Gene Currier 
• $300 for Ted McVey 
• $300 for Kim Goodson 
• $650 for Casey Goodson 

The leadership team will next meet on January 10, 2024 at 3:00pm. 


